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Newsletter No. 25 

21st March 2025 

Dates for the Diary 
w/b 24th March  Bikeability for Year 5 

Tues 25th March Year 3 trip to Kingswood 

Tues 25th March  Year 1 & 2 Production 

Wed 26th March  Ukulele Performance for Y4  

Parents 2.45pm 

Thurs 27th March PTA selling Mother’s Day Gifts 

Friday 28th March PTA School Disco  

Tues 1st April  Class Photos 

Wed 2nd April   Egg Competition 

Fri 4th April   Term Ends 
 

Headteacher Awards & Value Stars 
 

 

 

Nursery Provision 

Look what our lovely nursery have been up to this week. 

 

Our focus for Worship is 
Easter 

Sunny Weather 
 

This week we have been able to use the field for 
our playtimes and lunchtimes for the first time in 
2025 – the sunny weather makes such a difference 
and the children have really enjoyed the extra 
space and opportunity to play games. 
 
Although we are still wearing coats and not quite 
there yet, as the weather warms up we request 
that parents consider applying all day suncream 
before school as well as ensuring that the children 
have a water bottle. 

PARKING 
  

A polite reminder that we all need to be respectful 
when dropping off and collecting children from 
school.  I have had a number of complaints from 
residents who have had the access to their 
property blocked.  I would recommend that you 
leave plenty of time to find a parking space or even 
better try to walk to school if you can, particularly 
as the weather is changing.  Many thanks for your 
support with this matter. 
 

Egg Decorating Competition 

Just a heads up that we are holding an Egg decorating 

competition on Wednesday 2nd April.  These can be 

based around any theme you choose.  Here are a few 

examples from a couple of years ago. 

 

 

http://www.westhaddonprimary.net/

